
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
Our class text for this term is 

There’s a Boy in the Girls’ 

Bathroom by Louis Sachar 

which we will be using for 

reading lessons. In Writing, we 

will be writing a diary entry 

based on William Shake-

speare’s A Midsummer Nights 

Dream and writing a story in-

spired by the video clip Ruin.  

Maths Science 

PSHE 

Music 

Computing 

PE 

RE 

In Science we will be studying two biology units this half 

term.  First, we will be looking at the digestive system and 

finally we will be looking at food chains.  

This half term, we are going to have 

our Multiplication Tables Check in the 

first two weeks. We will also be        

focussing on shape by recognising 

lines of symmetry even when it does 

not dissect the shape. We will also be 

using coordinates to draw simple 2D 

shapes. In amounts we will be draw-

ing and measuring lines to the nearest 

millimetre. We will also be converting 

between different units of measure 

like litres and millilitres.  

What are rivers and how are they used? We will recap 

the water cycle and then look at how rivers are formed 

and also how they are used.  

Torches: We will be evaluating different types 

of torches before designing, building and    

evaluating our own.  

Economic Wellbeing: We will look at the value 

of money and how to keep track of it as well as 

discussing careers and career changes.  

E safety: Managing online reputation. In our main 

sessions, we will be using various pieces of        

software to write for different audiences.  

This half term we are completing units of 

work on athletics and orienteering.  

We will be comparing different religions by 

asking how and why do people mark significant 

events in life?  

In Music we are continuing 

to have brass lessons with 

Mrs Chinnery the            

peripatetic music teacher.   

 Children are learning about how to have a 

discussion in a French tea room or café. French 
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